
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Weekly Schedule Times Mass and/or other 

Easter Sunday  
17th Apr. 

10:00am 
12.00noon 

Mass 
Mass (Live-streamed on Facebook) 

Easter Monday  
18th Apr. 

9.30am Mass 

Easter Tuesday  
19th Apr. 

9.00am 
9:30am 

Rosary 
Mass 

Easter Wednesday  
20th Apr. 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
and Rosary  

Mass 

Easter Thursday  
21st Apr. 

 

9:00am 
6.30pm 
7.00pm 

Rosary 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass 

Easter Friday  
22nd Apr. 

 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
and Rosary  

Mass 

Saturday 
23rd Apr. 

9:30am 
 

Mass  

St. Teresa’s R.C. Church 
 

Address: Benford Avenue, Newarthill, ML1 5BE 
Telephone: 01698 832920 
Email: stteresa@rcdom.org.uk 
Parish website: www.stteresa-newarthill.org.uk 
Facebook: St Teresa's Church, Newarthill 
Parish Priest: Rev. Kevin Lawrie  
A Scottish Registered Charity No. 11041 

EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION  
OF THE LORD:  

Year C - 17th April 2022 

KINDLY REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
All the Sick especially: Fernando M. A. Menoscal, 

Orla Rose McMullen. 
Deaths: Charlie McGinn; Mary Boyd; Marcella Keenan. 

Months Mind: Thomas Mullen; Sr Patsy McMahon; Nicola Cairns;  
John Hughes; Noreen Rafferty. 

Anniversaries and Easter Remembrances:  
James Walsh; Mary McKenna; Marie & Danny Mullen; Anne Daly; 

Joseph Crossan; John Keeney; Pat McMahon;  
John & Katie Lynch; William Scullion; James Brophy; Baby Mark Green; 

Lachie MacNeil; Derek Green (Snr); Tommy Mullen; Jackie Lockhart; 
Mary Devlin; Thomas Cannon; Molly Collumb; John Collumb.   

 
POPE FRANCIS’ MONTHLY PRAYER INTENTION - April: 

For health care workers 
We pray for health care workers who serve the sick and the elderly, especially 
in the poorest countries; may they be adequately supported by governments 
and local communities. 

Scottish Catholic Magazine 
Latest edition is available from the Parish Stall, priced at £2. 

Gifts - The Sacraments 2022 
A selection of gifts and cards in Celebration of First Holy Communion are 
available from the Parish Stall. 

 

 

Supporting those in need 
Boxes continue to be available as you enter and leave the Chapel to allow 
contributions to be made to help those in need. Thank you very much to all who 
contribute in this way.  

Baptisms 
If any parents and/or guardians wish to have their child/children baptised, please 
speak with Fr Kevin at the end of any Masses. 
 
 

Takes place at both Sunday Masses. 
 

ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA, 
CHRIST IS RISEN, 

ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA, ALLELUIA. 
 
 

http://www.stteresa-newarthill.org.uk/


 

 

 

Happy Easter 
Fr Kevin wishes all at St Teresa’s the peace and joy of Easter. May many 
blessings come upon everyone as we celebrate the Resurrection of Jesus, 
He has Risen, Alleluia, Alleluia, Alleluia. 

Confessions 
Confessions this week, continuing to take place in the Sacristy, will be 
available on Thursday between 6.30pm and 6.55pm - before the 7.00pm 
Mass and after the 9.30am Mass on Saturday.  

Thank you 
Thank you to all those who helped in anyway preparing for and during the 
Services and Masses during Holy Week and the Easter Tridium. This help is 
so much appreciated and helps us all to share in the life of the Parish. 

Altar Servers 
Thank you to all our school age Altar Servers here at St Teresa’s. Thank you 
also to their parents/guardians who encourage them and support them to be 
an Altar Server for the Parish. Thank you especially for participating in the 
Services and Masses during Holy Week and Easter.  

Collection for the Holy Places 
Thank you to all who contributed to the Collection for Holy Places that 
took place on Good Friday, 15th April.  

SCIAF wee boxes 
If you used a SCIAF Wee Box as part of your Lenten Almsgiving these 
can now be returned. Thank you. 

Easter Collection 
Thank you to all those who have returned the envelope with the Easter 
Collection. Thank you once again for your support to the Parish. 

Unveiling a statue of Saint Gianna Beretta Molla,  
Patron Saint of Unborn Children 

"As to the past, let us entrust it to God’s mercy, the future to divine 
Providence. Our task is to live holy the present moment.” 
Join the Society for the Protection of Unborn Children as they ask for 
Saint Gianna’s intercession for the pro-life movement in the UK. Saint 
Gianna was a 20th century wife, mother, and doctor, most often 
remembered for her sacrificial love for her unborn daughter. She is a 
patron for mothers, physicians, and unborn children. To commemorate 
her holy life, and ask for her intercession, a new statue will be unveiled 
at Carfin Grotto, Scotland’s National Shrine on Thursday 28 April 
2022 at 7.00pm with Mass then taking place at 7.30pm. These will be 
followed by refreshments in the Little Flower Hall Carfin. If you are 
unable to join in person, the event will be live streamed on the Carfin 
Grotto Facebook page: https://m.facebook.com/carfingrotto/ 
 

 

 

Gift Aid 

Thank you to all who are members of the Gift Aid Scheme here at St Teresa’s. 
The new Gift Aid envelopes that commenced on 2nd/3rd April are available for 
collection in the stall.  
Being a member of the Gift Aid scheme is an excellent opportunity to support 
the Parish. For every £1 contributed an extra amount of 25p can be claimed 
by the Parish. It does not cost you any extra. If anyone wishes to join the 
scheme, then a mandate form and envelopes are available from the stall.  
If anyone who is currently in the scheme but is no longer paying tax then 
please let us know.  
For those not in the Gift Aid Scheme and you wish a set of offertory envelopes 
with no number on them, these are available from the stall. 

 
Synod of Bishops 2023 

Copies of the Submission that has been forwarded to the Diocese of 
Motherwell are available from the entrance to the Chapel. Thank you to all 
those who lead the synodal process here at St Teresa’s and all those who 
attended the meetings.  

Coffee and Tea after Sunday Masses 
The next Coffee and Tea after Sunday Masses will take place on Sunday 1st 
May. Thank you to all who volunteer, providing home baking and helping out 
on the day. Thank you also for the donations that have been made.   

Sponsored 24-hour fast 
Monica and Lucille wish to thank everyone who donated and that the 
combined total raised from family, friends, colleagues and parishioners of  
St Teresa's parish was £1,854.00. The money will be sent on Monday and any 
further money received will be sent at Easter. Fr Demetrius Kazonde has been 
informed and is delighted and grateful to everyone. 

Covid Management Update 
Following on from the First Minister’s announcement, the Bishops of Scotland 
confirmed that the legal requirement to wear face coverings in churches in 
Scotland is no longer required. Individuals may continue to wear face 
coverings if they wish to do so, and this should be respected. 
In the meantime, please continue to observe the following basic principles: 

• Please respect the space of fellow parishioners where possible;  
• Hands should be sanitised on entering and exiting the Church;  
• Continue to ensure good ventilation. 

 

 
 

https://m.facebook.com/carfingrotto/

